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Attention School Age! 
 

We will not be closing early on Tuesday February 7th for a Staff 
Meeting. 

We will have our Staff Meeting on Thursday February 9th and we will 
be open until 6pm for school age. 

 



Infants Snow  
Exploration 

Body 
Painting Peg  

Boards 

Magnetos 



What a week in younger toddlers! We made ice cream out of snow 

for blizzard sundaes, we painted ourselves, and we even painted 

with salt! Outside we had lots of fun in the snow. We ate snow, made 

snow people, and slid down the hills on our bodies! Have a great 

weekend! 

Younger Toddlers 



Older Toddlers have been very busy this week! We have 
welcomed Nicole M. (a younger preschool teacher) into 

Older Toddlers on Tuesdays. She is currently doing a 100 
hour internship with Toddlers! Please feel free to say hi 
to her if you haven’t already met her. We explored wood 
pellets in the sensory table for two days this week and 
then changed over to feed corn! We have added shovels 
and buckets to the table so that we can practice filling 

and dumping! On Tuesday we made brownies from scratch 
and then ate them for afternoon snack! Yummy! We love 



Younger Preschool 

We had a fun frozen week in preschool! The weather was 
warmer but we didn't let that make our frozen activities         

disappear. We made snow cones, frozen paints, and visited our 
frozen outdoor classroom. We have been spending a lot more 

time in our outdoor classroom digging and cooking. Have a safe 



Older	
Preschool	

We were very busy this week! We had so much 
fun doing art activities, searching for animals 

tracks in the snow, exploring magnets, and   
going on the pizza field trip! 

 

Have an awesome weekend! :) 



What a great week in kindergarten!  

We spent a good deal of time exploring 

the back field with the snow we had, 

creating snow forts and sliding down 

snow banks. The children have            

recently been interested in math and 

science experiments. We created some 

paper mâché volcanos and discussed 

the different eruptions that can occur 

with different materials. We also       

experimented with bubble ropes to see 

how long we could get the bubble to be, 

and have been working on simple math 

problems by counting with gems and 

working on written numerals. 



Rising	Hawk	

Full Days are Full of Fun! 
 

Skating, sledding, and building with spaghetti--uncooked, of 
course--are just some of the amazing things that we did! We 
also rescued Live and Learn from a zombie apocalypse and 

liberated  Princess Leia from the Death Star. 

Have you seen our Rising Hawk contract? We've taken to 
the sea to become SHARKs! Ask your Afterschooler what 


